
 

       

    
  

Our Ref. LHE.JCP.earlyfinishEaster25 
 
19 March 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Non Uniform Day & Early Finish 04 April 2025 
 
Just a quick reminder that on Friday 04 April school we have an early finish time of 13.00.  All the 
standard contract (non-public) buses will arrive early at 13.00.  Registered services 88, 384 & 985 will 
operate at the usual times as they are public buses.  ECSTO 88 is also a registered service which 
students can catch at 13.36. 
 
Please ensure that you make arrangements for your child to get home safely – for bus timetables 
please follow this link: https://www.suffolkonboard.com/school-travel/travelling-to-school/school-
timetables/sb-stowmarket-and-stowupland-high-schools/ 
 
To celebrate each end of term we run non-uniform days with donations going towards a variety of 
charities, both local and national. If you haven’t done so already, please log on to ParentPay to make 
the recommended £5.00 donation. These donations allow the school to host key dates and support 
worthy good causes. If you need login details, please contact us at: enquries@stowhigh.com 
Please ensure your child wears something appropriate for school, we appreciate your support with 
this. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break!  We look forward to welcoming students back to school on 
Tuesday, 22 April. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

L Hernandez 

 
Lucie Hernandez 
Headteacher 
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